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CITY TO REOPEN PARK EQUIPMENT 
 

STURGIS – Following guidance from Governor Whitmer’s Executive Order 2020-110, starting 

effective immediately the City of Sturgis is reopening all park equipment previously closed.  Use 

of the park equipment is still subject to social distancing guidelines.   

 To maintain proper social distancing you should keep a minimum six (6) foot distance at 

all times between you and anyone not in your immediate family, on any park equipment and 

even in open space areas of parks.     

More information about COVID-19 and the response in the State of Michigan is available 

at michigan.gov/coronavirus.  For City of Sturgis information, please visit sturgismi.gov or 

facebook.com/sturgismi. 
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